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Miranda Bacon

From:  - Voicemail box 8880 <noreply@voicemail.goto.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 2:10 PM
To: Public Comments
Subject: Voicemail from  on Feb 11 2025 2:05 PM
Attachments: 1739311557-00001f6d.mp3

     
M    

m     
 m  

 

 

You received a new voicemail message 
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New voicemail message  

Time: Tuesday, February 11 2025 2:05 PM 

From:  (530)  

Duration: 2 minutes 48 seconds 

Voicemail box: 8880 

Transcript: 

Hello, my name is Rob Katzenstein. I live on North Auburn Street in beautiful Grass 

Valley. And I wanted to comment about the plastics presentation that's going to 

occur this evening. And wanted to thank the city for hosting these good folks who 

are trying to do a really great thing by collecting and turning shrink wrap plastic into a 

usable building material by the trucks company. I collected plastic from a number of 

businesses in Grass Valley for over a year, from the Nevada County Food Bank, Hills 

Flat Lumber, Platte Electrical Supply, CED electrical supply and occasionally B and C 

and a couple other places. So I'm very experienced in this mode. I collected over 750 

pounds of plastic and brought it to the Safeway store on Brunswick where they 

trucked it back to their distribution center and then it was trucked in bulk to the 

trucks company located outside of Reno, Nevada. I was doing this for the Nevada 

County Food Bank mostly, and under a program for nonprofits, the food bank 

received a nice trucks bench, which is outside their headquarters up there on 

Railroad Avenue. Anyway, I wanted to encourage the city to help collect shrink wrap 
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plastic and turn into something useful. I'm hoping that maybe they could supply a 

collection area that was centrally located and have some sort of covered facility for it 

in one of their city-owned locations. And as I said, centrally located so that 

businesses and the general public could drop their plastic off easily. And so I look 

forward to hearing about what tonight. I'm sorry I couldn't make the meeting. I'm out 

of town but wanted to say that I think the city really should support this effort to do 

something useful with this product that otherwise would go to the landfill. All right 

well thank you again and thank you again and look forward to hearing about it. 

 
Rate this transcript's accuracy  

     
M    

m     
 m  

 

 

  

Mailbox Capacity:   97/99 available  

© 2025 GoTo Group, Inc. 333 Summer St, Boston, MA 02210, United States Follow us on Twitter, LinkedIn, Facebook 
 





1

Miranda Bacon

From:
Tuesday, February 11, 2025 4:31 PM

To: Public Comments
Subject: Support to add a ceasefire resolution to the city council agenda

[You don't o en get email from . Learn why this is important at 
h ps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIden fica on ] 
 
> Dear Grass Valley City Council Members, 
> 
> As a Grass Valley resident, I adamantly urge all of you to support adding a cease fire resolu on on your agenda. 
> 
> This is long overdue. 
> 
> Thank you, 
> 
> Sharon Blume 
> Grass Valley, C 
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Miranda Bacon

From: WIRELESS CALLER - Voicemail box 8880 <noreply@voicemail.goto.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 4:20 PM
To: Public Comments
Subject: Voicemail from  on Feb 11 2025 4:15 PM
Attachments: 1739319356-00002193.mp3
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New voicemail message  

Time: Tuesday, February 11 2025 4:15 PM 

From:  (  

Duration: 2 minutes 34 seconds 

Voicemail box: 8880 

Transcript: 

Hello, my name is Jamie Tyner. My address is 109 King Court in Grass Valley, 

California. Hi, everyone. I'm calling in to share my unique perspective regarding 

nitrous oxide use. I should begin by saying that I'm a lifelong resident of Grass Valley. 

I'm college educated. I participate in the community, and I work in mental health. I'm 

also addicted to nitrous oxide. This drug was introduced to me around eight years 

ago, and I've struggled with the addiction ever since. I was told nitrous was a 

harmless drug, so I didn't know the symptoms of use before they were far advanced. 

I would buy nitrous and use it home, and I always woke up fine the next day. But 

around five years ago, I awoke at Sierra Nevada Memorial Hospital with severe 

cognitive and physical defects. I couldn't form coherent speech, I was unable to 

move my legs, control my bladder, or even wiggle my toes. My blood pressure was 

49 over 37, and now I have permanent nerve damage. This was all due to the effects 

of nitrous use, and it still wasn't enough to make me stop using. According to the 

National Institutes of Health, nitrous oxide meets the DSM criteria of an addictive 
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substance. It causes damage by stripping the body of vitamin B12, which is a crucial 

element in the protectum of our nervous system. So we see that nitrous is both 

addictive and harmful and underrepresented professionally. In Grass Valley right 

now you can drive 5 minutes in any direction and find a vape shop selling nitrous. A 

couple shops knew me so well that they would take my order over the phone and 

deliver it to my car. Early on shop owners would notice my mobility issues and they 

would recommend that I take vitamin B12, thus implying that they were aware of the 

serious side effects while they were selling it to me. Today, nitrous is sold in larger 

quantities, from more stores, and at lower prices. It isn't a harmless recreation. It is a 

dangerous and toxic substance that our residents are purchasing for consumption. 

Thank you for listening to what I had to say. 
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